
Monthly flow percentages typically drop since the West Wildwood 
infiltration dominates our flow and other towns flows are 

dominated by their usage. The good news is the 2024 summer 
flows are dropping to the lows we saw in 2022.



2024 Total flow percentages are continuing to trend lower.  We 
trended similar to 2022 and are below the forecast potentially 

resulting in CMCMUA credit next year.



Monthly average flows are reduced from prior years however they 
are really influenced heavily by a combination of rainfall and tidal 

flooding.



Max flows continue to show significant improvement from prior 
years however, there are still significant repairs needed.








